
30 September 2022 

Signing In and Out  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

If your child is late into school or being picked up early due to 

illness or appointment, you will now need to sign them in or out on 

the Ipad in Reception. 

 

If you require assistance the first time you use the Ipad, we will be 

happy to assist. 

 

Best Regards 

The School Office 


